Qwest
421 SW Qak Street
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Portland, OR 97204 ]
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Carla M. Butler
Senior Paralegal

July 22, 2004

Via Facsimile and regular U.S. Mail

Ms. Cheryl Walker

Oregon Public Utility Commission
Suite 215

550 Capitol Street NE

Salem, OR 97301

Re: Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Communications
Corporation and Qwest Corporation
ARB 586

Dear Ms. Walker:

Qwest is withdrawing the Interconnection Agreement filed with the Oregon Public Utility
Commission on July 2, 2004, with comments due 7/23/04.

In an effort not to confuse anyone viewing this Agreement on the PUC Website, Qwest
would like to clean up the footer, eliminating any reference to the SGAT (14™ & 15" Revision),
as this is a negotiated Interconnection Agreement with modified terms. A revised version in hard
copy and on CD disk will be forthcoming.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning the enclosed. Thank
you for your assistance in this matter.

Very %ruly yours,

Carla Butler
Sr. Paralegal
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